Thank You Letter To Parent

From, Keaton Underwood Ap #636-8082 Arcu Avenue Thiensville Maryland 19587 (564) 908-6970

11-11-2002

To,
Nasim Strong
Ap #630-3889 Nulla. Street
Watervliet Oklahoma 70863

Dear Nasim Strong,

My daughter Emily Brunnette has just completed her kindergarten class yesterday and I will take an opportunity to thank you for the great year you provided my kid. I have seen a drastic growth in my child. She always been a shy child and talked very less but after this class she joined, she has gradually shown changes. She made new friends, she talks about her school and she has learned new things. I am very thankful to you that you helped her groom her identity and restored her confidence. I am glad she got an awesome teacher like you in her early days of schooling.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Keaton Underwood

